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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
The final day of term has arrived meaning the final newsletter of this 

academic year. There have been so many wonderful celebrations seen 

throughout school this week.  

On Monday, Nursery celebrated with a family picnic where they 

showcased their learning throughout the year. On Tuesday, the same 

celebrations occurred but this time for the Reception class. Children 

have a marvellous start to their school journey in our EYFS. Thank you 

to the whole EYFS team for organising this.  

School hosted the ‘Oscars’ for Year 6 on Tuesday evening. Then on 

Wednesday there was their amazing leavers service, showcasing their 

talent along with their memories of school. Thank you to Miss Spann, 

Mrs Fox and Mrs Shandley, for organising such wonderful events. 

I would like to thank all our amazing staff for their fantastic dedication 

and passion ensuring lessons, environments are fun and enjoyable for 

your children, showcasing our value of Love. They are a great TEAM.  

Finally, I would like to thank you, the parents, who have supported the 

school throughout the year. I hope you all have a lovely summer break 

with family and friends and recharge your batteries before next term. 

 

 

 

 

House Team Winners Attendance Winners 

Well done to Whitworth who 

have amassed the most dojos 

through the year and win the 

house trophy: 

Whitworth    11,390 

O’Brien   11,386 

Perry   11,225 

Dhawan   10,827 

 

 

 

 

 

The yearly attendnace winners:  

1st Place:  Year 4      94.6% 

2nd Place:  Year 3     94.3% 

3rd Place:   Year 1    93.7% 

Year 6           91.8% 

Year 2            91.6% 

Year 5            91.2%      

Reception     90.8%   

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 25th July 2025 

Half term root value – Happiness      

 

September 2025 
Term begins Wednesday 3rd September at 8.30am 
Book After School Club at £7 per evening 
Magic Breakfast Club opens 7.45 – 8.30 FREE 

  

Farewell… 
Not only did we say goodbye to Year 6 today, we also said 

goodbye to some members of staff…  

On Wednesday, Miss Spann left after 8 wonderful years. School 

wish her all the success in her future career and we will all miss 

her. She was dedicated to the school and always went the extra 

mile for all the children.  

Miss Cosgrove leaves to continue her career at a school in 

Manchester. Thank you for all your hard work and dedication 

to Year 4 during the last two terms.  

Finally, Mrs Hughes has retired after working in school for 30 

years as our midday supervisor.  We all wish her a happy and 

enjoyable retirement and hope she comes back to visit.  

 
 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

Year 6… 
It has been great to see Year 6 

flourish, apply themselves to their 

work and create their final year of 

memories that they can take with 

them to their secondary school. 

They sung ‘You can Count on Me!’ 

in their Leavers Assembly and they 

should all never lose sight of that, 

always be truthful to yourself. 

They all need to follow their 

dreams throughout their life and 

always aim high. They can achieve 

anything they want to. 

On behalf of all the staff, we wish 

Year 6, the class of 2025, all the 

best for the future. Come back to 

let us know how you are getting on 

at your new school.  

 
 

Whole School Attendance 92.6% (Target 96%) 


